WS

Worplesdon Primary School – Weekly Update

Friday 20th December 2019

Dear Parents / Carers,

We would like to begin by saying a huge thank you for your generous words, cards and presents that you have sent to the staff this week. It really is appreciated.

We would also like to thank you for your support with the school events this term. It really would be impossible to run some of these events without this.

Many of the children have been feeling a little over excited, tired and under the weather this week, so we have been reflecting in our Learning for Life on the true meaning of Christmas: giving, kindness, hope and ensuring we are all making the right choices with our words and actions.

This week it was lovely to see so many of you at our carol concert, the children have worked so hard on their singing and we hope that you enjoyed celebrating with us.

By now, you should have received the new homework passport. We would like to remind you that four pieces should be completed over the next half term. As well as ongoing reading and times tables practice.

All that remains is for us to wish you all a very enjoyable and restful break and we will see you on Tuesday 7th January 2020.

Many thanks and kind regards,

The Year 4 Team.